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We are saying hello to Claire Griffiths and Ashleigh 

Dickerson and we are welcoming back Emma Surrey. 
 

 

Reminders:   

Please 
remember the 
school is a NO 
NUTS school. 

 

 

Any absences 
please report to  
sthurbin@gaml
ingayvp.org & 
call the office 
on 01767 
650208. 

Please refer to 
the school 
sickness policy 
regarding the 
incubation 
times for 
sickness 
example D&V. 

 

 

 
 

At forest school we like to make campfires and do 
cooking with the children so that they can try 
different foods. To be able to do this, we need a 
contribution from parents please.  Kindly log onto 
Parent Pay to make payment.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

  

The Cabin Nest at Gamlingay Village Primary 

Newsletter 5 
Summer 1 2024 

 

Class 
Reference 
Information:   
Reception  
Robin and Wren 
(EYFS/Foundation 
Stage) 
 
Key Stage 1 
(KS1)  
Year 1: Swift, 
Nightingale Year 
2: Woodpecker 
and Kingfisher  
 
Lower Key Stage 
2 (LKS2) 
Year 3: Osprey, 
Falcon, Year 4: 
Buzzard and 
Skylark 
  
Upper Key Stage 2 
(UKS2) 

Year 5: Kestrel, 
Red Kite 
Year 6: Owl and 
Eagle  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to the Cabin’s newsletter for the 
Summer Term. We are so glad we were able to 
fully reopen the cabin this term and would like to 
thank you for your continued support and 
understanding. 

 

 

 

Things to do in half term that are SEN friendly. 

 

• Xtreme 360 in St Neots – every Tuesday 
16:00 

 

• The light in Cambridge – Shrek 2 Sunday 
2nd June 10:00 

• Hemmingford Grey PE27 5DJ - Free 
Family Wildflower Activity – 29th May 
2024 10:00 – 11:30. to book, email 
lucy.woodbridge@groundwork.org.uk  

 

• Free Family Wild Play session: Daintree 
Green Huntingdon – PE28 9DZ (meet at 
entrance of the park at Daintree Way) 
Monday 29th July 10:00 – 11:30. for 
more information, email 
lucy.woodbridge@groundwork.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Within each newsletter we will be introducing you to some 

members of the team. This term we have: - 

 

 

 

 

Marieta Van Greunen – 

I was born and grew up in South Africa.  I am 
a mum of a son and a daughter who both 
have ASD and ADHD, which is where my 
passion of working with, and understanding 
children with Special Needs comes from. I 
am one of the CSS’s in the Cabin and  I am 
responsible for the children’s interventions. 

Paula Wilson-  

I'm Miss Wilson also known by the children 

as Paula Pine which is my Forest School 

name. I have just passed my Level 3 as a 

Forest School Leader and am very 

passionate about Forest School and its 

benefits, I am keen to develop the area at 

Gamlingay Village Primary. I am a Youth 

Support Worker in the village at the local 

Youth Cafe and volunteer a lot within the 

community. 
 

 

 

We have started our Lego Therapy interventions and the 
children in the cabin are very much enjoying the sessions. The 
children need to work together in groups of 3 to build a Lego 
project. They need to use their patience, turn-taking skills, 
and social skills to be able to work together as a team to build 
their Lego project.  
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